
 
 

Archbishop Timothy Cardinal Dolan  
invites expectant mothers to the 

Rite of the Blessing 
of the  

Child in the Womb 

 

Join us 

Sunday, April 6th, 2014 

10:15AM Mass 

 

St. Patrick’s Cathedral 

460 Madison Avenue 

 
A light reception will follow. 

 
Kindly RSVP by March 31st to 

RSVP@chiaroscurofnd.org 
 

 

Archdiocese of New York 

 


